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May 18, 2017 
 
PROFESSOR IVAN EVANS, Provost 
Eleanor Roosevelt College 
 
JIM GALVIN, Director 
Opportunities Abroad and Faculty-Led Programs, International Center 
 
KIRK SIMMONS, Dean 
International Center 
 
SUBJECT: Instructor Eligibility to Teach UC San Diego Global Seminars 
 
Dear Provost Evans, Director Galvin, and Dean Simmons, 
 
The Undergraduate Council (UGC) and the Educational Policy Committee (EPC) considered the proposal to allow 
continuing Non-Senate Lecturers (AFT – Unit 18) to teach abroad through the Global Seminars Program. 
Following consultation with Academic Personnel, Campus Counsel, and Risk Management, UGC and EPC approve 
allowing Non-Senate Lecturers with a continuing appointment (requiring a minimum of 18 quarters of experience 
teaching at UC) to teach Global Seminars. The International Center’s Study Abroad Office should contact Director 
of Academic Policy Development Kelly Lindlar in Academic Personnel Services for more details about the 
selection and hiring process for eligible Non-Senate Lecturers. 

 
Sincerely, 

        
      Geoffrey Cook, Chair   Matthew Herbst, Chair 
      Undergraduate Council   Educational Policy Committee 
 
cc: F. Ackerman 
 K. Lindlar 
 K. O’Sullivan Sommer  
 C. Palmer 

R. Rodriguez   
K. Roy 


